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    Fun Pasta a Success!  
Students raise over $5000.00!

 

O
n behalf of the staff and students at
E.C.C.S., I would like to thank everyone
who assisted with the Fun Pasta

Fundraising Campaign. Altogether, students sold
well over 600 items and raised approximately
$5600.00. With 40% of the funds raised going back
to the school, this enabled us to put approximately
$2200.00 towards student activities!  

A
s you can see from the November
calendar, there are a number of exciting
events taking place in the upcoming

month. Be sure to consult the calendar for all of the
details!

Listed below are a number of informational
items:

- The flu season is again upon us! Please note that
E.C.C.S. continues to follow the directives as
provided by the Ministry of Health and Long Term
Care. We continue to provide hand sanitizers in
every classroom and offer explicit instruction
regarding thorough hand washing and proper
coughing and sneezing etiquette. In addition,
measures have been taken to ensure that surface
areas are being cleaned more frequently.  

- The remaining Fun Pasta orders are scheduled to
be delivered to the school on Friday, November 4th.
Orders can be picked up from 3:00 p.m. - 6:00
p.m. If your child had a large order, please make
arrangements for pick up on this day. Thanks again
for your excellent participation!

- E.C.C.S. is once again proud to participate in
CJTT’s Annual Christmas Wish Telethon. 
Students will be challenging their parents beginning

on November 7th  to  November 18th. More
information is to follow!. 

- A reminder to return immunization forms by
Thursday, November 10th. The clinic will take
place at school on Wednesday, November 30th.

- Once again, E.C.C.S. will be assisting medical
clinics in Africa in need of sugar. If you have any
leftover Halloween candy to donate, please send it
to the school to the attention of Mr. Moore. The
candy must be wrapped and can not contain
chocolate. Thank you!

Other Important Dates:

Progress Reports will go home on Wednesday,
November 9th and Parent-Teacher Interviews are
scheduled for Wednesday, November 16th. More
information is to follow!

Our Remembrance Day Ceremony will take place on
Monday, November 7th at 10:35 a.m. in the gym. If your
child belongs to a service organization, please remind
them to wear their uniform for our procession into the
gym!

Monday, November 14th  is a P.D. Day. There are no
classes on this day!

Our All Souls Mass with Father John will take place on
Thursday, November 3rd at 1:00 p.m. in the gym. All
are welcome!

The Grade 8 Spaghetti Supper and Silent Auction will
take place on Thursday, November 24th from 4:30 -
7:30 p.m.

This year’s Christmas Concert will take place on
Wednesday, December 21st, 2011 at 1:00 p.m. in the
gym!
                               

L. Hurtubise


